
 

 

441 G St. N.W. 

Washington, DC  20548 
 

 
 
 
B-331564 
 
December 12, 2019 
 
Brian D. Miller 
Senior Associate Counsel to the President 
Office of the White House Counsel 
Executive Office of the President 
 
Subject:  Executive Office of the President—Withholding of Ukraine Security Assistance 
 
Dear Mr. Miller: 
 
Thank you for your December 11, 2019 letter to Thomas H. Armstrong, General 
Counsel, GAO, concerning our letters to Acting Chief of Staff Mick Mulvaney and 
Counsel to the President Pat Cipollone, dated December 10, 2019 and November 25, 
2019.  In accordance with your letter, we look forward to receiving by December 20, 
2019 your full response to our November 25, 2019 letter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Shirley A. Jones 
Managing Associate General Counsel 


